Nissen, Beata (DPS)

Subject: RE: Establishment of the Coalition Advisory Service (CAS) - IT equipment
[SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

From: Lever, Janet
Sent: Wednesday, 4 December 2013 11:17 AM

To: peter.beach@aph.gov.au
Cc: Drinkwater, Kayelle; Home Department Support; Collet, Daniel
Subject: Establishment of the Coalition Advisory Service (CAS) [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Hi Peter

Following our conversation yesterday this email is to confirm my advice that the Coalition Advisory Service
is to be supported in the same manner as the former CCT.

Under these arrangements DPS will provide IT equipment and services as detailed in the existing
Memorandum of Understanding (MoU). In addition, DPS will also provide the smart phone devices in
accordance with the changes agreed with Ministerial and Parliamentary Services. The MoU should be
amended to take account of these changes.

As specified in the MoU, DPS will invoice Finance quarterly in arrears for the services it performs.
If you have any questions please contact me to discuss.

Regards

Janet Lever
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Janet Lever | Director

Parliamentary Liaison and Coordination
Finance, People and Communications | Communications and Coordination Branch
Chief Operating Officer Group
Department of Finance
E: janet.lever@finance.gov.au
A: John Gorton Building, King Edward Terrace, PARKES ACT 2600




Finance Australian Business Number (ABN): 61 970 632 495
Finance Web Site: www. finance.gov.au

IMPORTANT :

This transmission is intended only for the use of the addressee and may contain
confidential or legally privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient,
you are notified that any use or dissemination of this communication is strictly
prohibited.

If you have received this transmission in error, please notify us immediately by
telephone on 61-2-6215-2222 and delete all copies of this transmission together with
any attachments.

If responding to this email, please send to the appropriate person using the suffix
.gov.au.






